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A Community Meeting 
with Rebecca Williams 

 

Director of Alcohol Healthwatch      
and local community leaders  

 

“Why (and how) New Zealand must 
change its binge-drinking culture” 

 

Whangaparaoa College Auditorium 
 

Delshaw Avenue (off Stanmore Bay Road) 

  
   

7.30 pm 
Tuesday 14 September 

 
 

All welcome - a gold coin donation will be appreciated 

This meeting is organised by St Stephen’s Whangaparaoa 
 


